
 

 

 
Team Rushden - United we stand, divided we fall  

Dear Parent / Carer  

It is always a pleasure to welcome the students back after 

any break and this week was no exception. I have had lots of 

conversations with many different students about what they 

spent their half term doing. 

With it being the start of a new half term, I led the assemblies 

for all year groups and the theme was ‘Making time count.’ We started by 

talking about Leap Years but the main narrative was about time being our 

daily currency. I shared concepts from a film called ‘In Time’ where every 

member of society has a body clock and how they have to earn time through 

work as well as paying for everything with specified amounts of time. We 

talked about how everyone has a finite amount of time in their life, that there 

are just 1400 minutes in a day, and how to prioritise that time for the 

important things in our lives. I finished the assembly by sharing some of the 

incredible wonders of our planet with a view to inspiring students to want to 

go and see them first hand in later life; every person needs a little awe and 

wonder in their lives.   

A number of our Year 13 students travelled to India with Mrs Owen during 

half term to undertake some work with the charity, Salt of the Earth. The 

photos from the trip are amazing but equally emotional after seeing some of 

the poor conditions people are having to live in out there. The students all 

got a huge amount out of the trip and Mrs Owen is already looking at 

providing a similar opportunity for our current Year 12s, next year. 

Year 11 students have been completing mock examinations all week which 

will provide them with an important update on how they are progressing 

ahead of the final exams in May and June. All Year 11 students should be 

revising daily at this point and their teachers will be providing them with 

specific feedback following the mock examinations on which areas or skills 

they need to practise.   

Next week, Year 9 students will have the opportunity to undertake some 

‘taster’ sessions for the course they are thinking of choosing next year. This 

will give them an important insight into whether the subject is a suitable 

choice for them whilst also providing them with an overview of the content 

they will cover if they choose the course.   

 

Continues on the next page... 
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Rushden Academy Newsletter  

Message From the Pr incipal  



 

 

The highlight of the week for me was the work of the Social Action Squad who started a new 

community reading project. Under the careful guidance of Mrs Bird and our Ethos Team 

Youth Worker, Rosie, two squads of students walked to Denfield Primary School and spent 

the morning helping the primary school students with their reading. Reading is such an 

important skill and it warms my heart to see our students giving up their time to help the future 

generation learn to read. The positive correlation between a high reading age and academic 

success is irrefutable and so I wanted to share the following clip sent to me by our fantastic 

Librarian, Ms Raven, if you can spare just 2 minutes of your time to watch it: Ten minutes a 

day could change everything 

I hope you all have a pleasant and restful weekend, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr B Baines 

Principal 

Message From the Principal Continued... 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&si=a4_AcpOG4stDsn-D&fbclid=IwAR3QmOiiGzm_ff_MQMFLAC0Ue9F50PqdMXBu2tUmEsWPB-mflfjOgg1Bck0&v=g4Nf0Hcuv4Y&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&si=a4_AcpOG4stDsn-D&fbclid=IwAR3QmOiiGzm_ff_MQMFLAC0Ue9F50PqdMXBu2tUmEsWPB-mflfjOgg1Bck0&v=g4Nf0Hcuv4Y&feature=youtu.be
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SAS This Week 

We started a new project this week - being reading buddies to students 

at Denfield Park Primary School.  

The students had a brilliant time reading with their new partners, and 

did Team Rushden proud with their kind, respectful, enthusiastic 

attitudes.  

We can't wait to go back and continue developing our link with Denfield.  

Well done Reading Squad 1!  

#TeamRusden #RASAS #Ethos #GraceFoundation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rushden Academy's Social Action Squad's (SAS) are always looking for opportunities to help 

within the community. If you know of anywhere we could help or support please let us know. 

We are looking for one off opportunities, short term commitments and long term projects.  

To contact the Social Action Squad, email socialactionsquad@rushden-academy.net. 

Rushden Academy SAS 
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mailto:socialactionsquad@rushden-academy.net
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

    1 2 3 

  Set an 

intention to 

live with 

awareness 

and kindness 

Notice three 

things you find 

beautiful in the 

outside world 

Start today by 

appreciating 

your body and 

that you are 

alive 

 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

Notice how 

you speak to 

yourself and 

choose to use 

kind words 

Bring to mind 

people you 

care about 

and send love 

to them 

If you find 

yourself 

rushing, make 

an effort to 

slow down 

Take three 

calming 

breaths at 

regular 

intervals 

during your 

day 

Eat mindfully. 

Appreciate the 

taste, texture 

and smell of 

your food 

Take a full 

breath in and 

out before you 

reply to others 

Get outside 

and notice how 

the weather 

feels on your 

face 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

Stay fully 

present while 

drinking your 

cup of tea or 

coffee 

Listen deeply 

to someone 

and really 

hear what 

they are 

saying 

Pause to just 

watch the sky 

or clouds for a 

few minutes 

today 

Find ways to 

enjoy any 

chores or 

tasks that you 

do 

Stop. Breathe. 

Notice. 

Repeat 

regularly 

Get really 

absorbed with 

an interesting 

or creative 

activity 

Look around 

and spot three 

things you find 

unusual or 

pleasant 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

Have a “no 

plans” day 

and notice 

how that feels 

Cultivate a 

feeling of 

loving-

kindness 

towards 

others today 

Focus on what 

makes you 

and others 

happy today 

Listen to a 

piece of music 

without doing 

anything else 

Notice 

something 

that is going 

well, even if 

today feels 

difficult 

Tune in to your 

feelings 

without judging 

or trying to 

change them 

Appreciate 

your hands 

and all the 

things they 

enable you to 

do 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

Focus your 

attention on 

the good 

things you 

take for 

granted 

Choose to 

spend less 

time looking at 

screens today 

Appreciate 

nature around 

you, wherever 

you are 

Notice when 

you are tired 

and take a 

break as soon 

as possible 

Choose a 

different route 

today and see 

what you 

notice 

Mentally scan 

your body and 

notice what it is 

feeling 

Discover the 

joy in the 

simple things 

of life 

Have a look at Action for Happiness’ calendar for March. Will you try any of the ideas? 

Mindful March 
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Performing Arts Update 

Drama: 

Year 7 have started learning about physical theatre and the style of using your body as a tool 

to emphasise theatre. We have been exploring using our bodies to create shapes and letters. 

The year 7s have been focussing on accuracy and using their bodies precisely in order to 

depict words. They will continue looking at physical theatre in the coming weeks and 

developing their movement skills. 

 

Dance:  

It’s a new term with new KS3 dance topics! Year 7s will be exploring movements inspired by 

secret agents in which they have shown great enthusiasm towards the routine that will be 

taught in the coming weeks.  

Year 8s will be continuing with exploring contemporary dance techniques. This term the 

students will be performing using a prop and applying characteristics of guards and prisoners.  

Year 9 students have been introduced to the style of Hip-Hop. This week's lessons have 

focused on exploring the ‘Old Skool’ hip hop movement. Students will use these foundation 

movements to create their own routine next week.  

 

Music:  

Year 7 have been developing their skills on Bandlab this week, with their introduction to 

remixing a classical music piece- Pachelbel in Canon D. The students were very excited to 

start work on their remix and have begun to layer the classical melody and record it on 

Bandlab. They will later be choosing a remix genre and adding sound effects and changing 

the dynamics of the original piece.  

Year 8 has been introduced to music for the media this term. They have been exploring the 

music and melodies used in adverts and the effect they have on the target audience. Year 8 

have begun creating music for a sports app advert and exploring the tempo needed to fit the 

product. We look forward to hearing from them next week! 

 

High School Musical: School Edition 

The cats have been working closely with Mr Foreman on the musical numbers. There have 

been Thursday rehearsals focussing on the singing within the show. It has been brilliant to 

see the cast really pushing themselves to perform and making sure that the musical numbers 

are at their full potential. This week sees the cats finishing Status Quo and Auditions which is 

a big achievement! 

 

We Will Rock You Musical 

The cast have been working on their singing skills as well, as well as choreographing It’s A 

Kind Of Magic. The show has many complex numbers, singing and dancing, and the cast 

have worked very hard to complete what they have so far. They will continue with this next 

week and start bringing the show together.  
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Performing Arts Update 



 

 

North Northamptonshire SEND and Inclusion Strategy 

Welcome to the North Northamptonshire's SEND and Inclusion Strategy 

We believe SEND is everyone's business and through this Strategy we would like to share 

with you our ambition and priorities for developing support and provision for children and 

young people with Special Educational Needs (aged 0-25) and their families. Via this link 

 
 
North Northamptonshire SEND Co- Production Charter 
 
Welcome to the North Northamptonshire's SEND Co-Production Charter 

To embed co-production as a standard way of working together with families across agencies 

that support families (settings, schools, services). 

You can read the full co-production charter by visiting this link 

North Northamptonshire SEND and Inclusion Strategy 
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Have you recently separated from your 

partner and you feel that your child is 

‘caught in the middle’?  

Are you experiencing problems with your 

extended family, your new partner or 

your ex?  

Do holidays and birthdays cause 

arguments? 

If this sounds familiar, Family Transitions 

Triple P can help.  

Our transitions programmes gives you 

new ways to help protect your child – 

and yourself – from the fallout from a 

family split. 

We have programmes starting soon at: 

Newton Road Children’s Centre, Rushden, 9.30am-11.30am, Friday 23rd February until 22nd 

March 

For more information or to book please contact CFSS@nctrust.co.uk 

Northamptonshire Children’s Trust Transitions 

https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/SEND/local-offer/Documents/North%20Northamptonshire%20SEND%20and%20Inclusion%20Strategy.pdf
https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/SEND/local-offer/Documents/North%20Northamptonshire%20Special%20Educational%20Needs%20and%20Disabilities%20Co-production%20Charter.pdf
mailto:CFSS@nctrust.co.uk
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If your child is in year 9, you should have received an email about their upcoming booster 

vaccinations for 3-in 1 Td/IPV (Tetanus, Diphtheria, Polio) and Men ACWY (Meningitis 

ACWY)  

These will take place on Tuesday 12th March, and you will need to complete the consent form 

before that date.  

If you have any issues accessing the consent form, please contact reception, or the school 

nursing team directly on 0800 170 70 550 option 5. 

Please click below to complete the electronic consent form for your child.  

e-Consent LINK  

For more information on any of these vaccines please visit the NHS Choices website on the 

following  links and QR codes:  

 

Year 9 Teenage Booster Vaccination Programme 

 
3-in-1 vaccine  

 
3-in-1 Info  

 
3-in-1 FAQs 

 
MenACWY Vaccine  

 
3-in-1 Vaccine VIDEO 

 
 Men ACWY vaccine VIDEO 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=o7rK2ZF060ieRqbnkqo_RSE60pKTmKhFqq7PXEIMcRdURU41SlgwUDMwT0dJT0JUMFRNTk5UREY2OSQlQCN0PWcu&wdLOR=cC4DB72C5-D31A-466A-BAA8-5A9A241E6FFD
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/3-in-1-teenage-booster/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/3-in-1-booster-side-effects/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/3-in-1-booster-questions-answers/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/men-acwy-vaccine/
https://vimeo.com/reddoorfilmandmedia/review/778042174/6c2cde04d9
https://vimeo.com/reddoorfilmandmedia/review/778043075/c1ea0b257f
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Your attendance counts! How many entries will you have to our Easter Prize Draw? 

Easter Prize Draw 
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Team Rushden, are you eligible for our Summer Rewards Trips?  

Your attendance and TRPs from October 30th to March 28th will all count, so keep up the 

hard work! #TeamRushden #Rewards  

Summer Rewards Trips 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/teamrushden?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXj2BSoxtIk8wcfAZR48_uXyk_mU-8IB4_6TTx1uq6FtFQkEJlMoUv7w5wULE-sz8u85ilaAUERRIWT2iaHTBqRYiDl9Pdfto83xhkklbmkp8HDWEDXMg8SQofpSXB3TGE&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/rewards?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXj2BSoxtIk8wcfAZR48_uXyk_mU-8IB4_6TTx1uq6FtFQkEJlMoUv7w5wULE-sz8u85ilaAUERRIWT2iaHTBqRYiDl9Pdfto83xhkklbmkp8HDWEDXMg8SQofpSXB3TGE&__tn__=*NK-R
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Year 11 February Mock Exam Timetable 



 

 

Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Go4Schools is the online system that Rushden Academy uses to track student attendance, 

student progress and student behaviour.  

Students and parents can access this at home to keep up to date, by checking timetables and 

behaviour events. Student progress reports will be published through Go4Schools 3 times a 

year.  

Please follow the instructions below to access Go4Schools. 

Student access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools student access page (on the top right of the Go4Schools home 

page) 

 Type in your school email address in the first time user box (your computer login in 

followed by @Rushden-academy.net) 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

 

Parental access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools parent access page 

 Enter your email address (the one Rushden Academy contacts you on) in the first time 

user box 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

If you haven’t received an email in 5 minutes, please double check you have your email typed 

in correctly and ask them to send the password again. If you have any problems accessing 

Go4Schools do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

 

You also have access to the Go4Schools app that can be downloaded from the Apple Store or 

Google Play. 

Mr P Bocking 

Assistant Principal 

How to Access Go4Schools 



 

 

Are You Eligible for Free School Meals? 

If you are in receipt of any of the following, your child may be eligible for free school meals. 

• Income Support 

• Income based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Income related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit, with no element of Working Tax Credit, and a household income below 
£16,190 (as assessed by HM Revenue and Customs) 

• Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit 

• Universal Credit - income dependant 

You can check your eligibility and apply for free school meals through Northampton County 
Council by clicking here. 
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Rushden Academy has a proven track 

record in successfully supporting trainee 

teachers on programmes leading to QTS. 

Many of our staff, past and present, have 

been trained at the school and an even 

larger number have completed main 

placements and second placements here 

before securing teaching jobs elsewhere. 

As a school with a strong and successful 

record for training new teachers to the profession, Rushden Academy works closely with 

School Centered Initial Teacher Training (SCITT) providers to provide fully supported and 

mentored school placements on a variety of routes. 

If you are interested in a new career or are looking for more information about routes into 

teaching, then please contact Gail Brainwood, Assistant Principal on 01933 350391 or by 

email: g.brainwood@Rushden-academy.net  

Are you looking for a career change? Are you interested in 
training to teach? 

https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals___NNC
mailto:g.brainwood@rushden-academy.net


 

 30 30 


